Dear Board of Directors,

It is with great alarm that | read Dr. Doohan's leveraging our current crisis to secure funds in the
amount of $100Kk.

| understand that prior to this crisis, The Dr. was in the mindset to make financial gains that
would keep her in the Public Heath position until Dec 2020.

It is upsetting that anyone would want that kind of increase in a public position, let alone at a
time when citizens and residents are scraping by, unemployed with little to no insight where this
ends. As a mother of three who works in the healthcare field in Ukiah, I implore you to re-
evaluate the needs of this community. The price tag for this public Heath officer is too steep.
We have many knowledgeable and agreeable Dr's that would step in and fill her shoes that love
this town and would not gouge it where it hurts the most!

Thank you for reading my letter.

Becky Parsons



